"Dead in Deadwood" Mystery Dinner held Nov. 2
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The Coloma Players held their second mystery dinner, called “Dead in Deadwood” on Nov. 2.

The western-themed whodunnit sold out to an enthusiastic audience dressed in 1880s western
gear. Some of the audience members took secondary roles in the production while everyone

tried to solve the mystery. Right at home in the ‘Saloon,” Barkeeper Dennis Apps even sprouted
an elegant moustache for the occasion.




